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Barbara Reilly

From: Barbara Reilly

Sent: 30 November 2017 05:04 

To: minister@dttas.ie

Subject: Item 55763 - Motion passed from the Lucan Area Committee Meeting 28th 

November 2017

Dear Minister, 

 

At the Lucan ACM the members approved the following motion:- 

"That this Area Committee, noting that Ms. Anne Graham, CEO of the National Transport Authority, has responded to 

calls for additional peak hour bus services to/from Lucan with the line that “resources are limited”, hereby calls on the 

Minister for Transport Shane Ross TD to provide additional resource to the NTA to allow them to expand peak hour bus 

services to/from Lucan." 

Your reply will be circulated to the members and following the meeting will be available to the public in the normal 

way. 

 

Regards, 
Barbara Reilly 
Meetings, Public Lighting, Special Permits 
Land Use, Planning and Transportation Department 
South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24 
breilly@sdublincoco.ie 
T +353 1 414 9294 Ext 3210 www.sdcc.ie 

 

 


